SECRET { 7

PRIME MINISTER

BILATERAL WITH THE CHANCELLOR: 19 APRIL

The only specific item I am aware you need to discuss with the

Chancellor is the Chairmanship of the Doctors and Dentists

Review Body - Andrew's note to Robin Butler of 14 April below

records the latest position. The issue is whether it is worth
establishing if Sir Graham Wilkins would be prepared to accept

a one-year appointment.
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But you may also want to take stock of the markets. This week
they have been very quiet, and have responded calmly to the
retail sales figures. Today's market report is enclosed. The
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next major event will be the trade figures, which come out

next Wednesday. We have just received the export figures and

the first indication of imports - see the note also enclosed.
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PAUL GRAY

18 April 1989
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